From: Audrey & Barry Francis

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 9:16 PM

To: Debbert, Barb

Subject: 510 Central 609 William

Barb

Kate, Jason and I met with Don and Paul of Treadstone today.

We went over the latest drawing of the proposed building to be built at 510 Central. I did meet with some of the group that attended the community meeting. Some ideas were shared and I gave Don a drawing with some changes to what he had. These were not major and I think he was pleased with our input. He did agree he would consider our changes. The meeting went well from that point of view.

I was surprised to hear that they are intending on keeping the driveway to the west of the building. This was never in the plans and certainly caught me off guard. This will be a major issue. There has never been any mention of this driveway being retained at any time during this entire process. This driveway was put in about 3 to 4 years ago. It replaced a driveway on the east side.

Is this a legal driveway? It has always been our desire to have the front all green space with the exception of a pedestrian sidewalk.

We wish to go on record that we are opposed to retaining the driveway on the west side of this property.

I will give you a call tomorrow.

Barry & Audrey Francis 503 Central Ave. LONDON, Ontario. N6B 2G3